
 

 

 
GBLC Presents……Keith Schroeder 

   ​“​Personalized Learning - The Moral Imperative​” 
January 16th, 2018 @ Seymour Middle School 

(​10 Circle Dr, Seymour, WI 54165) 
5:00-7:00 pm ​(light snacks/drinks provided) 

 

 

Please Register by Friday, January 5th  for this event. Click the following link for the online registration. 
www.wsra.org/gbrc-jan​   ​(You may click the link for credit card or send this portion to address given.) 
 
If not paying online through WSRA, make your check​ payable to GBRC​ and mail it with this registration form 
to:     ​Michele Schmidt, 446 Congress St., Oconto, WI 54153 
 
GBRC Membership: Annual Dues ($15) includes free meetings for school year (best option!), newsletters, 
extra prize opportunities at all meetings, voting rights, etc…. 
 
Non-Member: $10 for event.  If  you are a Member of another WSRA local reading council, please write in 
your Council name: __________________________ 
  
If you are also a  Member of WSRA, please include membership #: _______________ (for our records) 
WSRA Expiration date: ___________ 
If you are also a Member  of IRA, please include membership #: _______________ (for our records) IRA 
Expiration date: __________ 
 
Name_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City___________________________________________ State____________________ Zip  
Home Phone _____________________________ Email_____________________________________ 
School/District ________________________________Phone________________________________ 
(If currently employed) 

 

 

http://www.wsra.org/gbrc-jan

